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Infant Formula Milk to be Sent from Finland to Regions Affected by the Kumamoto 

Earthquake 

22 April 2016 

 

In response the series of earthquakes since 14th April affecting in the Kyushu-Kumamoto regions in 

Japan, upon the request of the Finland-Japan Parliamentary Group of Friendship, the Embassy of 

Japan in Finland has made requests for support to Finnish companies, and as a result, 

approximately 5000 packages of Valio’s Tuuti (ready-to-feed milk-based infant formula) will be sent 

to Japan in the afternoon of 22nd April.  The companies who are supporting this project are Valio, 

Finnair, Niemi and Japan Airlines.  This project has also received support from the Finland-Japan 

Parliamentary Group of Friendship. 

 

For further information, please contact Yukiko Nakahari, Head of Public Relations & Cultural Affairs, 

Embassy of Japan (090-686 0200 / culture@hk.mofa.go.jp). 
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